
FIGHTER PRACTICE
POSTPONED UNTIL
FURTHER NOTICE

A N N O U N C E M E N T  F R O M  T H E I R
E X C E L L E N C I E S  O F  S U N D R A G O N



HAIL TO THE POPULACE OF SUNDRAGON. 

Due to an administrative error, Fighter Practices are currently on
hold for the forseeable future. Their Excellencies and Seneschal
are working to rectify the concern in order to return to our
weekly practice schedule as quickly as possible.  

We are looking in the Glendale area for practice locations, due to
insurance restrictions. Their excellencies welcome practice
location ideas from all members of the populace at this time.
 
Their excellencies would also like to invite the populace of
sunDragon to their home ON Thursday, September 12th at 7pm,
in order to reconnect during the Hiatus. Artisans and Scribes are
welcome to bring their projects, and fighters are welcome to come
and hone their Skills. There will be an event posted with the
address.

Their Excellencies and the officer core of SunDragon appreciate
your flexibility and understanding during this transitional period,
and we will continue to work to secure fighter practices in the
future for the populace. 

Please reach out to Their Excellencies, Baronness Elizabeth and
Baron Duncan, the Baronial Seneschal, or any other member of
the officer core if you have any questions. 


